
May 2021 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held May 11th, 2021, 6:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Twelve members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President 
• Kris Millard – Vice President 
• Steve Holt – Secretary / Treasurer  
• Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Bob Einhaus 
• Addis Elmore 
• Fred Gordon 
• Mike Haverly 
• Randy Ling 
• Trent Marvin 
• Jim McCartney 
• Wayne Terry 

 
 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.   
Old Business:  

• None 
 

New Business:  
 

• Steve Holt gave a Secretary and Treasury report noting our current Checking and Savings balances 
and our current membership of 24 paid members. 
 

• Mike Potter is working with the Auburn Airport management, Tim Mensonides to establish an 
agreement to hold a contest at the airport on July 17th and 18th.  Tim is coordinating with the new 
owners of the flying site at the southeast corner of the airport and we will follow up with an 
agreement and the necessary event insurance coverage as the date firms up. 
 

• Mike Potter is also talking with Lisa Smith who manages Thun Field in Puyallup about allowing the 
Northwest Skyraiders to use a portion of the airport inside the gate as a flying site or to hold a 
contest.  Mike will be talking to Spencer Aviation about use of the ramp for a flying circle if we hold a 
contest at Thun Field. 
 

• The use of the North Green River Park was discussed and awaits the outcome of Valor Soccer’s 
discussions with King County Parks and Recreation.  Steve Holt will be in contact with Valor Soccer 
leadership to offer to purchase AMA insurance and to draft a usage agreement. 

 
• There remains interest in holding a swap meet this year.  The date of June 26th to hold a swap meet 

at the Kent Denny’s has been proposed.  Steve Holt will talk to Lilya at the Denny’s to confirm that 
date is available from 9 AM until Noon. 
 

• There is a Swap Meet scheduled for McMinville, OR on June 5th. 
 



• Mike talked about the event the FARO Field Flyers are holding August 14th and 15th.  He will 
contact the FARO Field Flyers organization to see if we can help run a Carrier competition on 
Sunday, August 15th in conjunction with their event.  We gave them the NWSR Carrier Deck in 2020 
for their use.  This is the same weekend the Bladder Grabber is scheduled to be held on the 13th, 
14th and 15th. 

 
• The Northwest Regional contest in Roseburg Oregon has been moved to September 3,4,5.  

 
• The Northwest Hobby Expo has been moved to October 30,31  

 
• We will continue to hold our normal meeting dates on the second Tuesday of the month at the 

Denny’s on Central Ave in Kent, WA.  The reservation for each second Tuesday evening has been 
established with Denny’s in Kent for the rest of the year of 2021.  

 
• Meeting adjourned at 7pm.  

 
  

As submitted by Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  
   
 


